
 
 
 
Dear Kurt: 
 
Attached is a letter that PIR just received from Registerfly.com regarding their current 
operational crisis. 
 
PIR currently has about 17,000 registrations in force from Registerfly.com, and we are in 
the process of determining how many are in RGP or RHP status. Registerfly.com 
currently has less one dollar in its account with PIR. 
 
In order not to prejudice the innocent victims of this situation, the registrants, PIR is 
planning to restore the names that are currently in RGP or RHP status. We will place all 
Registerfly registrations temporarily on "Delete prohibited" status, and we will restore 
any Registerfly registrations that are currently on "Pending Delete" status. 
 
PIR will deal with request for a waiver of fees after we have more information about the 
status of Registerfly as an accredited registrar. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments about this, and I would 
appreciate it if you could copy Pam Miller (pmiller@pir.org) on any correspondence. 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
David 
 
David W. Maher    
Senior Vice President - Law & Policy  
Public Interest Registry  
1775 Wiehle Ave, #102A 
Reston, VA 20190 USA 
(v) +1-312-876-8055   
(f) +1-312-876-7934  
 


